
 

 

February 21, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Marc Rhoades, Chairperson 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Statehouse, Room 351-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Rhoades: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2298 by House Committee on Veterans, Military and 

Homeland Security 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2298 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2298 would allow the Executive Director of the Kansas Commission on Veterans 
Affairs, with the approval of the Director of the Budget, to transfer any part of an item of 
appropriation from the State General Fund intended for supervision or management of agency 
programs and facilities to another item of appropriation from the State General Fund intended for 
the same purpose.  The agency would certify each transfer to the Director of Accounts and 
Reports and send a copy of the certification to the Director of the Kansas Legislative Research 
Department. 
 
 Passage of HB 2298 would have no net fiscal effect. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
cc: Kafer Peele, Veterans Affairs 
 Pat Higgins, Administration  


